
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 5/6/2017 6:24:02 PM
Subject: CAN-TF1 deployment

Dear Mayor and Councillors,

By way of an update, 7 members of our HUSAR team along with one search dog are presently en 
route to the Shuswap region via helicopter. They will be on the ground shortly. 4 other members are 
travelling to the scene by road with the team's heavy equipment. 

An additional 10 staff are on hand in the VF&RS operations centre to support the deployment. 

The team has been tasked to respond to a landslide that has damaged at least one home with 
reports of people missing. 

An update on the deployment will be released to the media shortly. 

Please do not hesitate to contact John McKearney or me if you have any questions. 

Many thanks, 
Paul 
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